Miller, Penny 20160436

FILED

ent: unday, Lecember 18, 2 : CLERK OF SUPREME COURT
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office DECEMBER 19, 2016
Subject: Allowing out of state attorneys STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA

Dear Penny Miller,
Please allow out of state attorneys to come to North Dakota. The caseloads for in state defenders are unmanageable.

This impedes the legal process and right to proper counsel, for water protectors.
Sincerely,

Melinda Gasaway RN,LNC

Sent from my iPhone





